
Mrs. Lillian Chan alian 
283 Park Avenue 
Newark, New Jersey 

Dear Mrs. C1 ankalian: 

August 9, 1977 

Hope this letter finds you in the best of he~lth. 

I want to thank you for the various articles of 

clothing that you donated to the Diocese recently . 

We shall endeavor to distribuWit among those in 

need. 

Sincerely, 

Arnold Schmidt 
me 


